
NEW ZEALAND KUNG-FU WUSHU FEDERATION (Inc) 

 
Associate Member of the New Zealand Olympic Committee 

National Sport Organisation (NSO) for Kung-Fu Wushu in New Zealand 

Official Representative to the International & Oceania Wushu Federations 

 

Dated Sat 25 November 2023 

PROXY AUTHORISATION FORM FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
OF THE NEW ZEALAND KUNG-FU WUSHU FEDERATION INCORPORATED 

TO BE HELD ONLINE SUN 17 DEC 2023 AT 7.00PM-8.30PM 
 

I, ....................................................................................................................... (full name) 

as a paid Constituent member of New Zealand Kung-Fu Wushu Federation Incorporated 

 
 

hereby appoint ................................................................................... (full name of proxy) 

who is a paid Constituent Member of New Zealand Kung-Fu Wushu Federation 
Incorporated, as my proxy to vote for me on my behalf at the General Meeting of the 
Association (Annual General Meeting or Special General Meeting, as the case may be) to 
be held on SUN 17 DEC 2023 and at any adjournment of that meeting. 

 
 

……………………………………………… …………………………………………… 
Signature of Member Appointing Proxy Date 

 

NOTE: A Proxy vote may not be given to a person who is not a paid Constituent Member 
of the Association. A proxy lets someone else vote on your behalf (both election of officers 
and motions, including any amendments and any raised from the floor). You may appoint 
an Executive Committee Member (who is a paid Constituent Member) as your proxy if you 
do not have anyone else suitable. It is important that you tell your proxy how you wish to 
vote on important issues. 

 

RETURN THIS FORM BY FRI 15 DEC 2023 BY EMAIL TO president@wushu.org.nz  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Office use only 
Date Received Member Confirmed as a 

Paid Constituent Member 
Proxy Confirmed as a 
Paid Constituent Member 
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